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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN-that the Florida Public Service Commission 

will conduct a Staff Workshop on April 2, 2003, at the following 

time and location: 9:30 a.m.(EST); Room 152, Betty Easley 

Conference Center; 4075 Esplanade Way; Tallahassee, Florida. 

The purpose of this workshop is to determine ways in which the 

Commission can evaluate the impact of its decisions in the 

unbundled network element (UNE) pricing proceedings - on Florida's 

competitive telecommunications market. Specifically, this workshop 

will attempt to identify the types of data that should be gathered 

(including from whom and how frequently the data should be 

obtained) in order for the Commission to evaluate the impact of its 

UNE decisions. All participants are requested to f i l e  an outline 

of their presentation, the approximate amount of time f o r  the 

presentation, and the presenter's name with the Commission's 

Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services, 2540 

Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, by March 26, 

2003. Parties that wish to comment but cannot attend the workshop 
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should submit comments via email to Sue Ollila at 4us . . .  -. 
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and file comments with the Division of the Commission CfR 
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h y  person requiring some accommodation at this workshop 

a physical impairment should'call the Division of the 

Clerk and Administrative Services at (850) 413-6770 at least 4 8 -  
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hours prior to the workshop. Any person who is hearing or speech 

impaired should contact the  Commission by using the Florida Relay 

Service, which can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD). For 

additional information, please contact Wayne Knight, Office of 

General Counsel, at 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 

32399-0850 or at (850) 413-6232. 

- 
I I 


